
Thinking about exploring the beauty 
industry as your after high school career?

Please attend a meet and greet with the 
admissions director, Alissa Hoy, from 
Empire Beauty School’s Somersworth 

campus on February 15th at 12pm!
Meeting will take place in the College & Career Center 

Get information regarding programs, 
financial aid, scholarships and more!


